Dear Fourth Grade Student and Family,

| hope you are as excited as | am to learn together in this upcoming,
new school year. We will learn a lot of A-May-zing things. We will be reading
some really cool stories, writing long pieces, and learning how to multiply
and divide to name a few. It's so exciting to think of all the things we will
do.

To make yourself ready you can read every day. Imagine you are the
main character and are in a whole different world. Find the time to play
outdoors and have fun in the sun. If you go on a vacation, bring a journal
and write what you did every day so you can remember. | actually use my
phone or loptop to do this. You can use your chromebook and make a
document diary. Or, just write in a marble notebook. It would be fun to
share our journals when we get back in September. If you want to bring in
a box of tissues for the class to share that would be great!

Remember there are no limits to your creativity! | can't wait to meet
you and work with you to show you your true potentiall Enjoy the rest of
your summer. Remember you can escape boredom by reading a good

book!

In addition to the Grade 4 Supply List, the following are requested:

e 2-inch Binder (NO LARGER)
e 1 Pack of 5-dividers

e TFolder



